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I drive a Mercedes Sprinter Campervan. It is 2.6m high. My last trip on Northconnex and M2 
I was billed as a truck. Upon enquiry I was told vehicles over 2.9. high get billed as truck. I 
explained I was only 2.6m. Still waiting for reply. On the same journey the M7 and M5 
correctly billed me. On previous journeys the M2 has correctly identified my vehicle as 
under that limit. 
 
I submit that these operators be made to ensure their hight scanning and billing be made 
more accurate or penalties should be imposed. 
 
This overcharge exceeded $20 per trip. This is unacceptable especially for a retired senior.  
 
Also, I note that caravans get a special exemption, but that motorhomes and campervans do 
not. How does this make sense?  
 
Thankyou 
Allan 


